St. Basil Catholic School Committed to a Higher Standard of Education

Friday Newsletter June 1, 2018

Happy Friday! And Happy June! :)

The Latest & Greatest . . .

Field Day

Field day will be Wednesday, June 6, rain or shine! We will start around 10:15 or so. As this is a Mass day, students will need to come to school in Mass uniforms, but may bring Color Day clothes to change into afterwards. Lunch this day will be hot dogs, donated and cooked by the Knights of Columbus. There will also be baked beans, fruit/veggies, chips, and dessert. Each classroom is responsible for various items; please check with your child's teacher.

Field Day Volunteers and Items

We are in need of parent volunteers to help monitor field day activities. If interested, please contact Amanda Page or Camille DeLano.

We are also in need of stopwatches; if you have one and are willing to let us borrow it for the day, please let us know!

Tuition Due

Just a friendly reminder that tuition is due today. Thank you!

Thursday, June 7

- Regular Color Day
- Half day-dismissal at 11:30 a.m.
- No after care or lunch

Friday, June 8

- Last day of school
- Awards at 10 a.m. in church basement
- Half day-dismissal at 11:30 a.m.
- No after care or lunch

Summer Office Hours

The school office will be open on Wednesdays, from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. (with the exception of July 4). We will also be available via email and will reply as soon as possible-please keep in mind that staff may be out of town at different times throughout the summer and might not be able to reply right away.

Tree Memorial for Rowan Marr

We will plant a tree for Rowan on Monday, June 4 at 10:30 a.m. Parents are welcome. This will take place by the main entrance to the school; you are welcome to meet us there.

5th & 6th Grade Parents

Band/orchestra information was emailed to you today; please let us know if you have any questions. Additional information will follow as we receive it.

TRIP & Boosters News!

TRIP

We now have some on-hand gift cards in the school office: Meijer, Wal-Mart, Shell, Marathon, and Menards. Stop by if you need any!

There will be TRIP over the summer; details will be available soon!

2018-19 Registration!

Please complete the enrollment process as soon as possible; just log into RenWeb and follow the prompts. Our 3 and 4 year old Preschool is filling up fast; if you, or someone you know, is interested in securing a spot, we need you to go through the application and/or enrollment process as your spot is NOT GUARANTEED until you enroll online. Please let us know if you have any questions or are in need of assistance. Thank you in advance for your help with this!

**5th grade parents: You can now go in and register your child for 6th grade.

RenWeb Site Updates

RenWeb will be running updates to their website June 1-4; some areas of their site might be down during that time.

2017-18 Yearbooks

Yearbooks are currently for sale in the office for \$10 each.

School Supply Lists

These will be emailed out over the summer as soon as we have them ready.

School Uniform Information

An updated uniform/dress code policy will be emailed out over the summer as soon as it is ready; hopefully before the end of June. We are working with Little Oscars this year for our embroidered and screen print items.

And in Other News . . .

VIRTUS Training Dates

Please go to <u>virtusonline.org</u> to create an account and register.

Where: St. Basil Parish, Upper Level Meeting Room

When: Wednesday, June 13, 2018, 6:30 PM

Where: St. Peter Parish, Vatican Room When: Sunday, June 10, 2018, 1:00 PM

Have a wonderful and safe weekend!

Blessings, Camille DeLano

